
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

7th February - Foxglove Parent Lunch 

7th February - SEND Coffee Afternoon 

12th February - Year 1 Trip to St Mary’s Church 

14th February - Tulip Parent Lunch 
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MUSIC TUITION 

We are interested in enrolling for 1:1 or paired music 

tuition at Spring Meadow but before we can do this 

we need to know what the interest of uptake would 

be. Please see the attached information from Mrs 

Jones regarding this. 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

2nd February 2024 

It has been a lovely week at Spring Meadow. The children are continuing to show great 

progress and school has been full of lovely smiles and laughter.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOOK FAIR 

Just a reminder that it is the book fair next week. It is card payments only 

please, the book fair does not accept cash. It will be open from 3:15pm until 

3:45pm from Tuesday until Friday. Please can all parents/carers come through 

reception to get to the hall.  

 

IRock BAND 

The school have had IRock - a school band in since Autumn term. We are trying 

to continue this into the summer term and still have availability. This is a school 

band which runs each Wednesday during school hours. Each child gets the 

opportunity to try guitar, keyboard, drums and other instruments as part of the 

band. At the end of each term they do a performance.  Please click on the link 

below to find out more information. 

https://www.irockschool.com/ 

If you are interested in signing your child up, please contact Mrs Jones via the 

school office. 

 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY 

It has been so nice seeing all the children dressed up in numbers today 

for the NSPCC Number Day. Thank you for any voluntary donations 

made. 

https://www.irockschool.com/

